

Denton C.P. School

www.dentonprimaryschool.co.uk



Better Never Stops

9/10/15

Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank You

A big thank you to all of you who supported our Harvet collection earlier this week. Your donations of food were certainly appreciated by the Breakout Community Centre.

A big thank you, too, to our wonderful FADs team for organising the two discos which took place on Wednesday 7th October. An enormous amount of hard work goes into organising these events, and it is much appreciated. The children had a really good time, and Mr Walsh enjoyed the music!

Social Media Safety

Parents are not expected to post pictures of pupils other than their own children on social networking sites. Even if children are in the background of a picture of your child, this is not acceptable. If parents/carers do take photos of any school events (and there will be occasions when we ask you not to do this), they must ensure that these are 'cropped' to ensure that only their child is in the photograph prior to uploading it to Facebook or any other social media site.

PE Kit

Please ensure that your child is dressed, appropriately, for PE sessions. We still have children who say that they have no PE kit although this is an important part of their school uniform. Children need plimsolls or trainers for PE. If they are doing PE indoors they can do it in bare feet.

Best wishes,

Ms C Yapp Head Teacher

? Capp